
THE GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
CONTRACTS HUNNYBUNNY BOUTIQUE, A DC-BASED 

SKINCARE LINE, FOR HAND SOAP 

Date:  August 22, 2022 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

(Washington, DC) – Today, Nya and Zuri Byers, the owners of hunnybunny boutique, were joined by 

representatives from the DC government’s Department of General Services to shake hands and 

announce hunnybunny’s selection as a new producer of hand soap for a select number of its 

government buildings.  For hunnybunny boutique, A DC-based manufacturer and retailer specializing in 

all-natural bath and beauty products, this partnership marks the company’s first contract with its home 

government. 

“This is a great opportunity and I’m hopeful for a very long-term relationship,” said Nya Byers, Owner.  

Her younger sister and co-owner, Zuri Byers, echoed her enthusiasm.  “I think this is awesome.  This is a 

great step forward for our business.” 

The DC Department of General Services manages over three million square feet of space for 43 agencies.  

With this contract, it has selected an award-winning, local CBE with over eight years of experience 

producing premium soap and skincare.  For more information, visit www.hunnybunny.boutique.  

http://www.hunnybunny.boutique/

